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Parish Newsletter for Sunday 11th October 2020 
 

 

 

Sunday 11th October 
Twenty Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  

To access the live streaming or visit the parish homepage. 

You can catch up on our streamed Masses by going to our channel YouTube 

cpp weybridge 
 

CHURCH OPENING TIMES THIS WEEK 

Monday – 9:00 am to 10:00 pm (Rosary, Mass and Adoration) 

Tuesday – 9:00 am to 6:00 pm (Rosary, Mass and Adoration) 

Wednesday – 9:00 am to 7:00 pm (Rosary, Mass and private prayer) 

Thursday – 9:00 am to 9:00 pm (Rosary, Mass, Medjugorje prayer group) 

Friday – 9:00 am to 7:00 pm (Rosary, Adoration and Mass) 

Saturday – 9:00 am to 7:00 pm (Rosary, private prayer, Mass) 

Sunday 8:30 am – 11:30 am (for Mass) 

2:00 pm to 7:00 pm (for private prayer and Mass) 
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Due to the change in the weather the Sunday evening Mass will be in the 

church from this weekend. 

Outside these times the church will be closed for cleaning. 

 

MASS TIMES AND INTENTIONS THIS WEEK 

 

Saturday 10th October 6:00 pm Brendan Moran RIP 

Sunday 11th October 9:00 am: Richard Doyle RIP 

10:30 am: Margaret Kearney RIP & In thanksgiving for Raphaella Soltanifar;  

6:00 pm: Intentions of Fergus Blackie 

Monday 12th October 10:00 am: Private Intention 

Tuesday 13th October 10:00 am: Intentions of the Doyle & Chambers families 

Wednesday 14th October 10:00 am: Pauline McDonnell RIP 

Thursday 15th October 7:30 pm: Sister Martha RIP 

Friday 16th October 12:00 noon: Liz Drummond RIP 

Saturday 17th October 6:00 pm: Marie Watts RIP 

Sunday 18th October 9:00 am: People of the Parish;  

10:30 am: Paula Crawcour RIP;  

6:00 pm: Intentions of Anjoe Olele 

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Mondays from 10:00 am to 10:00 pm 

Tuesdays from 10:00 am to 6:00 pm 

Fridays from 11:00 am to 12:00 noon 

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 

Saturday evenings from 5:00 pm – 5:45 pm 

 

FEAST DAYS THIS WEEK 

Monday 12th October - St. Wilfrid, Bishop 

Thursday 15th October - St. Teresa of Jesus (St. Teresa of Avila) Virgin, Doctor 

Saturday 17th October -  St. Ingatius of Antioch, Bishop, Martyr 

 

MEDJUGORJE PRAYER GROUP 

Thursday evenings at 8:00 pm in the church. Everyone welcome (also live streamed).  

For more details e-mail wey.medj@gmail.com 
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ROSARY    

A group of parishioners recite the Rosary each morning Monday-Saturday at 9.10am 

(takes about 20 minutes) in the church. It is a great opportunity for parents to spend 

time in prayer after school drop-off. 

Face Covering 😷  

The Government has announced that face coverings are mandatory in places of worship, 

with all those attending church required to wear a face covering or mask unless they are 

exempt from doing so. 

 

QR Code  

if you have downloaded the NHS Test and Trace App you can “check in” when visiting the 

church by using the QR code displayed in the narthex and hall. 

 

Second Collection 

The second collection this week is for CAFOD Please stand together with families facing 

the worst of coronavirus.  Give today and save lives cafod.org.uk/give Text Cafod to 

70085 to donate £10.00 £17.84 could provide a package of nutritious food to strengthen 

the immune system of four malnourished children of pregnant women. 

 

MORNING OFFERING  

Jesus, let everything I do, and think, and say, be an act of love for you today  

(repeat three times) 

 

 

Liturgy for Young Families  

This will take place every Sunday in the Parish Hall during the 10:30 am Mass for families 

whose children are below First Holy Communion age.  It will include Livestreamed Mass 

from the church, colouring activities for the 0 - 4 and 5 - 7-year-old age groups, and a pre-

wrapped snack for children after Mass. Eucharistic ministers will bring communion to the 

parents. 

If you want to attend the Liturgy for Young Families, please come straight to the Parish 

Hall at 10:30 am  Each family will have its own table for the duration of Mass.  The number 

of tables will be limited, so availability is on a first come, first served basis.  You will need 

to bring your own crayons or colouring pens as we will not have shared resources.  As in 

church, adults must wear face masks unless exempt.  

 

mailto:weybridge@abdiocese.org.uk
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Rosaries - Thank You! 🙏 

Please thank all the parishioners of Christ the Prince of Peace for the recent package of 

Rosaries and prayer cards. 'My Christians are many and need more Rosaries and appreciate 

and value your packages, please don't forget us' Fr. Remigius from Malawi (he has a parish 

the size of Kent!) Sister Cecillia of Arusha, Tanzania said 'The pandemic was not so fast 

spread here.  Our president Magufuli gave order to the whole country and all religions to 

fast and prayer and the gift of the Rosaries from you helped many people Catholic and non-

Catholic. Thanks for the contribution.' 

 

Repository News  

In this month of October, the Month of the Rosary, we have a good variety of rosaries 

available for personal use or possibly as a gift to the parish in Tanzania.  Simply put the 

Rosary in an envelope and hand into the office.  Our opening hours for the foreseeable 

future will continue to be 9:45 am to 10:30 am every Sunday morning. 

 

Confirmation 2021 

It was good to meet the candidates for this year’s Confirmation Programme on Tuesday 

last in the church. If you are in Year 10 or above and haven’t yet submitted your 

application, please do so via the parish website and direct any queries 

to cppconfirmation@gmail.com.   

The first meeting with candidates will take place in the hall on Monday 19th October at 

7:30 pm to 8:45 pm 

Please ensure that you are wearing your mask and can be picked up promptly 

afterwards.  We look forward to working with you and hope that you will enjoy the 

meetings and can celebrate your Confirmation next year with joy and confidence. 

 

Dates for your Diary 🗓️ 

Monday 19th October – Confirmation session 1 (candidates) 

Tuesday 20th October – Encounter Course for Parents 1 

Wed 4th November – Encounter Course for Parents 2 and Science / Religion lecture 1 

Tuesday 10th November - Encounter Course for Parents 3 

Tuesday 24th November – Science / Religion lecture 2 

mailto:weybridge@abdiocese.org.uk
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Parish Bank Details  

For online contributions  

Account Name RCD of AB Christ Sort Code 40 – 05 - 20 A/C No. 8107 7201  

Please put in a reference when contributing e.g. collection, parish charity etc.  If you have 

any problems making a payment, please e-mail weybridge@abdiocese.org.uk 

 

Greetings and Blessings ... 

from Our Lady’s Shrine in Walsingham.  Tuesday October 13th is the anniversary of the 

final apparition of Our Lady in Fatima. Our Lady first declared on October 13th 1917 that 

she is the Lady of the Rosary and pleaded with us to pray it for the peace of the world and 

much more. 

On Tuesday October 13th you are invited to pray the Rosary at any time of the day in union 

with the Rosary Whirlwind October Mission - together we are imploring Our Lady to 

intercede for then of the scourge of the global covid-19 pandemic, for the peace of the 

world and for the conversion of nations. Information at www.walsingham.org.uk 

 

Lecture Series 

The False Divide: Science v Religion 

A fact-based exploration to dispel the myths of incompatibility. Professor John O'Brien, renowned 

scientist and CPP parishioner, has kindly accepted the challenge to deliver a short course of lectures 

with Q&A sessions to investigate and dispel the prevailing modern myths that science and religion, 

specifically Christianity in this discussion, are at odds and incompatible. The lecture series will take place 

on  

(1) Wednesday 4th November; 

(2) Tuesday 24th November; 

(3) Wednesday 9th December. 

The first lecture will take place in the church, but due to restrictions on numbers only parents of children 

on the First Holy Communion program can attend in person.  The talk will be live streamed so people 

can tune in from home.  Parents of First Holy Communion children must attend this session in person 

as this is part of the Parents Encounter Course and there will be some extra input for parents (which will 

not be live streamed). 

 

Thanks  

The parish St Vincent de Paul Society extend their sincere thanks to those who contributed 

to the recent appeal. Over £1,600.00 was donated and this will enable the parish group to 

assist those in need in these difficult times. 
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